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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Melbourne, 25 March 2022 

 

Resignation and Appointment of Company Secretary 

 

Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) today announces that David Hall will resign as Company Secretary 

effective 31 March, 2022.  

The Board expressed its appreciation to Mr Hall for his support and commitment to the Company over the last 

two and a half years and wished David all the best for the future. 

Sylvie Moser, has been appointed Company Secretary with effect from 31 March 2022 and, in accordance with 

Listing Rule 12.6, will be responsible for communications with the ASX in relation to listing rule matters. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by Helloworld Travel Limited’s Board of Directors. 

 

- ENDS - 

 

About Helloworld Travel Limited 

Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian & New Zealand travel distribution company, 
comprising retail travel networks, air ticket consolidation, corporate travel management services, wholesale 
travel services, destination management services (inbound) and freight and coach operations. 
 
 

 

CONTACT:   
Andrew Burnes AO 
CEO and Managing Director 
Helloworld Travel Limited 
+ 61 3 9867 9600 

 

 


